Pocklington Runners splash round in memory of Bill

MEMBERS of the Pocklington Runners splashed through the floods in the annual Bill Hardcastle memorial race at Tadcaster at the weekend.

The race is run in memory of a former member of both the Pocklington Runners

and Tadcaster Harriers, with the Pocklington team coming out on top over the flooded off-road course.

• Turn to page 38 for more of the latest

athletics news.





ABOVE - Clive Jeffery splashes through the floods on the Tadcaster course.

LEFT - Alan Kendra and Sarah Stead in action.

Pictures submitted.